
 
Welcome Massachusetts ENA Members!  
 
    Interested in becoming involved in the ENA? As Massachusetts Education Chairperson I would like to 
invite you to join the education committee. This is a venue to discuss the education needs of emergency 
nurses. 
    The commitment is minimal. We have conference calls throughout the year to plan education offerings 
for ENA members. Members are asked for their input on Massachusetts emergency nurses education 
needs. We plan a half day or all day conference related to emergency nursing education. Members can 
volunteer with publicity, vendors, registration, or other conference sponsoring requirements. 
 
    I look forward to meeting new members! 
 
Take care, 
 
Pat 
 
Patricia A. Normandin DNP, RN, CEN, CPN, CPEN 
Massachusetts ENA Education Chairperson 
Email: PNormandinRN@aol.com 
Cell #978-376-1507 
 


